
Questions? Please email info@cpqcc.org

Collaborating for Access
and Resources in Early
Life (CARE) Collaborative

California Perinatal Quality Care Collaborative (CPQCC) recognizes the positive
impact many hospitals make on improving health outcomes in their local
communities. The Collaborating for Access and Resources in Early Life (CARE)
Collaborative aims to extend that impact even further, with a focus on
optimizing healthcare delivery for NICU infants and their families by meeting
their medical, psychological, and social needs.

Why Should Your Hospital Join the CARE Collaborative?
Improve outcomes and reduce cost utilization
Align with state and federal mandates
Enhance discharge planning and care coordination
Improve family experience and trust

Why Should Your NICU Join the CARE Collaborative?
Benefit from a statewide learning community
Build and sustain quality improvement capacity
Enhance staff engagement and team wellness
Strengthen care coordination and discharge planning
Improve family experience and trust

Want To Learn More?
To review the registration fees, download the CARE executive pitch deck to
share with your hospital leadership, and to meet the Core Planning Team
please visit: bit.ly/CARECollaborative

Register today!

Registration closes on
September 10

bit.ly/CARECollaborative

Step Into Your Next Quality Improvement Opportunity
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